Newsletter 20th June 2025 Class 3

This week we have had fun collecting resources and then making birds nests.

















The children have also continued with their work in Numeracy on fractions.

We have been learning to share quantities in half.

Sports Day was lots of fun. The children worked



hard as a team and showed everyone the skills they had been learning. It was very hot!!!

The children were very excited to pick the mange tout we grew. The sun has meant we have had a bumper crop. We are just

waiting for the carrots and beetroot to be ready.



